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Tips on Added Long Term Effects of Buses Not In Use
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Service Update #20-0505 – Blue Bird #PA-15-20
Batteries in Buses Being Stored

As we continue to deal with all the added challenges which the current situation
presents, there are factors which may not be thought of until it becomes an issue.
In the state of New York, the annual shut down of school during the summer is
something that all maintenance personnel deal with, but it is generally for a
maximum of 8 weeks and with summer school in session many units continue to be
operated throughout the year or units are all staggered so that none are sitting the
full 8 weeks.
With the recent decision by Governor Cuomo to not reopen schools, units will now
be sitting for a longer period of time without being used. Blue Bird in conjunction with
Deka has released the attached document on Tips on Storage of Batteries in
Vehicles for Extended Periods.
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY 
QUESTIONS

PARTS
Director of Parts

Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
CELL 607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768

Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com

Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com

John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com

Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany/Middletown: 866-867-1100

Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Dan Haight
dhaight@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232

Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com
James Roeser
jroeser@newyorkbussales.com

SERVICE
Director of Service

Ryan Hemund
rhemund@newyorkbussales.com
CELL 315-561-9121

Chittenango: 800-962-5768

Daryl Wallace
dwallace@newyorkbussales.com

Brian Lamaitis
blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com

Bob Reith
breith@newyorkbussales.com

Phil Tucker
ptucker@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100

Ben Reiling
breiling@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232

Eric Bosley
ebosley@newyorkbussales.com

Middletown: 845-609-7070

John Johnston
jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com

Comments or Concerns:
John Johnston
jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com
Cell 315-263-0766
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